
 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Events Autumn Term September 2023 – December 2023 
 

Friday 29th September– MacMillan Coffee Morning  

Please come along and join our coffee morning on Friday 29th September at 9.00am. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to meet new families of our nursery children and help 

raise vital funds for MacMillan Cancer Support. 

 

Please note that the coffee morning is open to families of both morning and 

afternoon nursery children. For health and safety purposes this will be an adult only 

event.  

Any donations of cakes, biscuits and savory treats would be greatly appreciated. 

If you would like to attend please complete the form using the link below.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScm1jgcJdtGFz473gkWZWp5ndXqpAqHf

jzcKYMZzrTceeQ4cA/viewform 

 

Wednesday 4th October – Nursery photographer 

An opportunity to have a photograph taken of your child. Photographs will be taken 

in your child’s nursery session. Permission form to follow.  

 

Wednesday 4th October – Parent’s only open evening 4pm-6:30pm 

This is an opportunity for parents to come and look around nursery, try our resources, 

meet the staff, gain information on what we will be doing throughout the year and 

demo Learning Journals, where you will access your child’s online learning journal 

*Please note that this event is for adults only 

 

Friday 20th October – Harvest festival 

Children will be performing Harvest songs, please join us for soup and singing.  

Invitations to follow.  

 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October – Half term 

We return to nursery on Monday 30th October 2022. 

 

 

Monday 30th October – Thursday 2nd November – Progress Reviews 

An opportunity to speak to your child’s Keyworker about their progress in nursery. 

Timetables will be available nearer to the date. 

 

 

Monday 4th December – Friday 8th December – Christmas craft week 

You are invited to create a Christmas craft with your child. Timetables will be 

available nearer the date.  

 

Wednesday 13th December –Christmas Fairy Trail  

You are invited to take part in an elf and fairy trail with your child. This will be an after 

school event. All children must be accompanied by an adult. Please note that due to 

health and safety reasons we can only allow one adult per nursery child. Timetables 

will be available nearer the time. 

 

Tuesday 19th December – Carol service 

You are invited to join us for a mince pie and sing along.  

Children will be performing festive carols.  

Invitations to follow.  

 

Wednesday 20th December 10.00am until 12 noon – Christmas Party  

Children are invited to join us for our Nursery Christmas Party. 

Please note there will be no nursery sessions or Wraparound Care on this day.  

 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Holidays 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScm1jgcJdtGFz473gkWZWp5ndXqpAqHfjzcKYMZzrTceeQ4cA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScm1jgcJdtGFz473gkWZWp5ndXqpAqHfjzcKYMZzrTceeQ4cA/viewform

